
Dear Friends at the Alan S. Maltz Gallery,

 

I just wanted to thank you for your generosity with the prints you sent me. If you recall, I had 

requested "Veil of Twilight" because it was in the Hospice House where my grandmother had 

recently passed away. I ordered it for my father in hopes of giving him a peaceful, gentle 

reminder that his mother had passed peacefully and painlessly. He had been drawn to the picture 

in her short stay there, I believe because it was so serene and transported him to another place, 

even for just a moment.

 

I gave it to him on Christmas Eve and he immediately knew where it had come from. He said, "I 

know who I will think of when I look at this." That was my goal: to give him a beautiful piece of 

artwork as well as a gentle reminder of his mother. He was incredibly touched by this act. So, I 

went on to tell him the story of how I acquired it and he also would like to extend his thanks.

 

Again, thank you for all that you did for our family in this difficult time. I truly believe in the 

therapy that art and music can bring into a life. Attached you will find a picture of him with the 

artwork.

 

Sincerely,

Tracey Pinto

Joseph S.


